
In order to help the wider reopening of schools/early years settings we are 
asking parents and carers to follow some simple steps:

1) 	 Please drop off your child at the place suggested by your school and, 
wherever possible, by one adult only

2) 	 If your child is over five please do not enter the school building yourself  
if at all possible

3) 	 Remember hand washing is really important so wash your hands before  
you leave home and when you return

4) 	 Please don’t come to school/early years setting if you have symptoms  
of coronavirus or your household does but follow advice to isolate and  
order a test

5) 	 Remember to keep socially distant wherever you can, in your street, 
in your workplaces, in the shops, in the playground

We would ask all parents and carers to show patience and kindness to  
others as we all move forward at this challenging time.

For more information please stay in touch with your child’s educational  
setting which will give regular updates or visit the council’s website at 
www.oldham.gov.uk
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